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From: Freiwald, Ann
To: Harrington-McKinney, Barbara
Cc: Knepp, Eric
Subject: RE: Three New Park Names
Date: Friday, June 17, 2022 10:52:25 AM


I tracked down the origin of the name Acer Park. It is in reference to the genus name of Maple trees.
There are a number of maples of various types on the parcel and it is just to the south of Sugar
Maple Park. Hence, the name.
 
Ann
 


From: Freiwald, Ann 
Sent: Friday, June 17, 2022 9:07 AM
To: Harrington-McKinney, Barbara <district1@cityofmadison.com>
Cc: Knepp, Eric <eknepp@cityofmadison.com>
Subject: Three New Park Names
 
The purpose of this memo is to inform you that Parks is currently in the master planning process for
these parks and will, during the master planning process, officially adopt the following names.


·       Birchwood South Park: Located at 10305 Hazy Sky Parkway, the park name reflects the name
of the plat in which it is located, plus the word “south” to indicate its location in the
southern area of the plat.


·       Acer Park: Located at 10327 Shady Birch Trail. I am currently researching the reasoning
behind this name.


·       Acacia Ridge Park: Located at 9251 Watts Road, the park name reflects the name of the plat.


The Long Range Planning Committee will consider these names at the June 22, 2022 meeting.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.
 
 
Ann Freiwald, PLA
 
Planning and Development Manager
City of Madison Parks Division
City-County Building, Rm 104
210 Martin Luther King, Jr. Blvd.
Madison, WI  53703
afreiwald@cityofmadison.com
T: 608-243-2848
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